
A motion for adjournment was made by Philip Broyles.

The meeting was adjourned by Jim Pauloski at 8:45 P.l.

Approved: ubmi ted by:

James Pauloski, President Lee Marchant, Secretary

January 6, 1953

Union Board Meeting No. 15
The meeting was called to order by Jim Pauloski at S;00 P.M.
The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
Jwrry Wilson was absent.

A letter from Mrs. Pat Liendman was read in which she
thanked the Union for her invitation to the Opening of
Formal Season dance and congratulated us on the successful
dance.

Arrangements for an informal picture of the Union Board
were discussed.
Jim Pauloski and Lyman Smith will meet with the A.W.S.
on Wednesday, January 7.
Jim Pauloski called the attention of the Board to the
bill in the Senate concerning Presidents holding office
in the Senate. Congratulations were extended to Bob
Flentke for achieving the outstanding award-of Beta
Gamma Sigma for scholarship and activities.

Committee reports:
Bill Chambers - There are few social activities coming
up in the near future.
John Snyder - A paper and booklet on the Union is under
way.
George Gamble - Work on student spirit for Basketball
games k still in the formulative stage.
Bob Bohn - A reception committee for the Auditorium
Series is being worked on.
Dick-Deutsche - The Honor System meeting is being dis-
cussed.
Lyman Smith - Read the Treasurer's Report for the month
of November.

A motion for adjournment was made by Philip Broyles.

The meeting was adjourned by Jim Pauloski at 8:15 P.M.

Approved: Subrpetted by:

James Pauloski, President Lee Marchant, Secretary


